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Welcome back to school and welcome to 2025! 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We hope you are well and welcome to our brand new look newsletter! We would love to hear 

from you about this new format - we think it will work much better with mobile devices. As with 

all new initiatives, this is very much a work in progress so please bear with us while we polish 

and perfect what we hope is a real upgrade to the old newsletter.  

 

It has been a really successful start to the year 2025, with the children picking up right from 

where they left off in 2024. It's hard to imagine 2025 being a more successful year than 2024 

but we are always striving for improvements in whatever we do. We have got big plans for the 

upcoming year, which includes more trips, more visitors, more events and more experiences in 

addition to all of the knowledge the children gain each and every day they are in school.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Gittins and Mr Huotari  



Attendance 

 

Whole school attendance to date: 94%         Whole school target: 96% 

Class weekly attendance:  

Oak— 93%            

Willow—   87%            

Sycamore— 82% 

Pine— 94% 

Gold and Platinum Award Winners 

 

Gold award 



Elizabeth, Evyavan, David, Daniel, Jamie, Ashaya, Tejas, Manshveer, Liam, Hayden, Louis, Jayden, 

Jainaba, Ciana, Victoria, Noah, Jaxson, Molly, Ravielle, Elsie, Tapesh, David, Victoria, Rudrika, 

Jeremy, Simika, Lily-May 

  

Platinum award winners 

Diana, Billy, Kellysha, Alex 

Star Learner and Citizenship Award Certificate Winners 

 

Citizenship Award Certificate Winners: 

Ellie, Tejas, Jayden and Mickey 

 

Star Learner Award Certificate Winners: 

Leo, Divina, Billie and Eliza 



 

 

We are excited to announce that The Rushmoor Binfluencers will be visiting us at The Ferns on 

Monday 27th January. Some of our children will be heading out into the local community to 

litter pick with Councillor Abe and Councillor Lisa, along with staff, to clean up a designated area. 

This is another excellent opportunity to make a difference to our local community!  



8th Cove Brownies 



 



Please note, Farnborough 8th Cove Brownies currently have spaces in their Brownies club who 

meet at St. Johns Church in Cove, Farnborough, during term times only. 

They accept all girls aged 7-10 and are happy to host girls for a free taster evening. They will 

take part in a wide range of activities including games, crafts, trips, adventurous activities and 

teach them useful skills. 

Fins Swimming Club 

 

The fantastic Fins Swimming Club have spaces available during Ferbruary half term! Enquire 

through their website by clicking on the link below:  

https://www.finsswimmingclub.org/ 

https://www.finsswimmingclub.org/


Spotlight on Willow Class 

 

Willow class has started Spring Term 1 with great enthusiasm. In writing, the children have been 

drawing their text maps based on the story of Little Red Riding Hood. Their maps turned out 

beautifully and the children are able to retell the story using them. In Science, we have been 

looking at different habitats and why animals are better suited to some habitats rather than 

others. As a class, the children created a fact file about penguins. We really enjoyed learning 

that the collective noun for a group of penguins is called a 'waddle'. 



 

 

 



 

Makaton Signs of the Week  

 



 

Key Dates 

Friday 17th January - INSET Day (school is closed) 

Tuesday 21st January - The Ambulance Service Visit 

Wednesday 22nd January - Friday 24th January - Runway's End Year 6 Residential  

Monday 27th January - The Rushmoor Binfluencers Visit 

Healthy Me Workshop - Tuesday 11th February (watch this space) 

Friday 14th February - End of Term  

Contact Us 

School Office: Kellie Bridger info@ferns.kite.academy 01276 31554 

Academy Head: Ed Gittins info@ferns.kite.academy 01276 31554 (via the school office) 

Chair of Governors: Ian Ayre ian.ayre@hale.kite.academy 01276 31554 (via the school office) 

Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator (SENCo): Katie Mason senco@ferns.kite.academy  

01276 31554 (via the school office) 

Office opening hours: Monday to Friday 8:15am - 3:30pmThe Ferns Primary Academy, Field 

Road, Farnborough, Hants, GU14 9FX 

Tel: 01276 31554Email: adminoffice@ferns.kite.academy 
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